2023 US Snipe Pan Am Trials/Ron Payne Memorial Regatta Prohibited Zone

(Do not conduct training south of the inlet)

The U.S. Navy will be conducting operations in the water immediately South and East of Port Everglades
inlet. The operations are scheduled within a period beginning 5 a.m. May 16, 2023 to 8 p.m. May 25,
2023. A naval vessel will be conducting maneuvers between 3/4 NM to 5 NM off shore, and from 1/2 NM
south of the Port Everglades inlet to 2 NM south of the Dania Beach Pier. The vessel will be restricted in
maneuverability and these operations are considered a hazard to navigation. All traffic must remain clear
of the area bounded by the coordinates below for the duration of the operations. Local law enforcement
and Tow Boat US small craft will provide security and range clearance for the naval vessel during these
operations. Ships entering/departing Port Everglades are requested to do so from the northeast thereby
avoiding the waters south of the channel. To allow for the safe operation of the naval vessel, all maritime
traffic transiting the area is requested to stay 5 NM east of Port Everglades or inshore of the Barracuda
Reef mooring buoys. Any concerned vessels may contact U.S. Navy Fort Lauderdale on VHF-FM channel
16.



